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     Head Teacher’s Comments 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
What a busy week we have had! 
 
Thank you if you were able to join us for the Leavers / End of year assembly on Thursday.  
It was lovely to be able to welcome so many of you into school again. We also welcomed families joining us 
on zoom, from America, Ukraine and Poland! How wonderful... 
The children loved performing to an audience and all sang their hearts out. KS2 enjoyed playing their flutes 
too.  
Thank you as ever to Sarah, from Cumbria Music Hub for teaching them this valuable skill.  
 
We have been reflecting on the past year recently and are so proud of our children and how much they 
have achieved. Our recently published SATs results are once again fantastic and reflect the hard work and 
commitment of the teachers and TAs and of course the effort the children make in their learning. 
 
You are all invited to join us on Wednesday 13th July at 9.30am for our leavers mass in church.  
 
Please remember that school closes on Tuesday 19th July at 2pm. 
 
Many thanks for your support and enjoy the weekend, 
 

L Bone 
 
Lucy Bone 
Acting Head teacher  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Bone  

   

ATTENDANCE           

TEDDY AWARD 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception 90% 

Year 1 100%   

Year 2 91% 

Year 3 83%  

Year 4 92% 

Year 5 95%    

Year 6 91% 

WOW! 
Amazing, 

Year 1, 
that’s 

fantastic!! 
 

Keep 0 

DIARY - KEY DATES: 
 
 
Wednesday 13th July – Leavers 
Mass at 9.30am 
 
Friday 15th July – PFA Summer 
BBQ – 2.45pm (all children 
must accompanied by a parent) 
 
Tuesday 19th July – School 
closes at 2pm 
 
Hope you all have a lovely 
weekend!! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wrap-around Care - all 

payments are due in advance 

 
Our KS2 performance on Thursday 

 
 

 


